Dana Partridge

From: Lindsey Moore <lindseymoore788@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 5:20 PM

To: Shawn Nickel

Subject: Willowbrook development

To whom it may concern,

I'm writing as a concerned citizen regarding the potential Willowbrook development in the hillsdale area. While | do not
reside directly in that location, | do live in one of the neighboring subdivisions down Can-ada and spend a lot of time in
Hillsdale area visiting friends, family and enjoying the open space that area has to offer.

My biggest concern is that the existing Willowbrook application proposes an aggressive over population of that area,
negatively affecting the hillsdale residents as well as those of us further into Star. Our infrastructure is not capable of
handling this level of growth and is already strained by the current onslaught of subdivisions being built.

In the 6 years my family and | have been here, we've seen the open-ness of Star change to tightly packed subdivisions
and congested streets. Development is good and | like seeing ou city grow, however, Star has been loosing its charm
now that the priority seems to be how many homes can be squished onto one piece of land. It has come to the point
where we do not see ourselves staying in Star if this continues. This is not just my family's sentiment, but many other
families we have spoken to.

Please consider carefully the impact of the Current Willowbrook application and seek for an alternative where the
priority is responsible development that helps preserve what makes Star beautiful and unique.

Thank you,

Lindsey Moore

Star Resident
Saddlebrook Subdivision.



